Mr. Gull’s Classroom Rules
1. Be responsible!  You will be expected to act in a responsible manner at all times. I expect you to be in the classroom when the bell rings.  If you are not, you are considered tardy.  
2. Be respectful!  Respect your classmates, teachers, and family.  Bring your textbook, workbook, paper, and pencil/pen every time we meet. 
3. When I am talking or there are school announcements being made, do not talk.  When it is your time to talk, I will listen.  If silent reading is expected, you are responsible to bring reading material (Reading only at this time). 
4. Individual projects will be assigned.  The assignments for class will be listed on my website or Power School.  It is your responsibility to check for the assignments, quizzes, tests, due dates, and any other activities pertaining to class.  

5. Know and remember your password information.  Do not release your password or sign-on features.  This is your responsibility.  Do not change any of the screen settings including the background, icons, etc.  
6. There is no reason not to turn in your homework on time.  There are no excuses!    
7. Any homework or projects you turn in are to be of high quality for your grade level.  Turn in your best work including: grammar, spelling, and punctuation.  Plagiarism is unacceptable and not legal.
8. General housekeeping rules apply to the classroom and shop areas.  If you make a mess, you clean it up.  It is part of your grade!
9. Promote a positive and outgoing image.  Be courteous at all times, participate in class discussions, and be proactive.  Cell phone confiscation results in a “text” 2 page report, your grade will be reduced 1 letter at the end of each quarter if not turned in.  You will have one week to turn in the report on an assigned topic.  Proper grammar and punctuation will be expected!      
10. Power School is our new computerized course management system.  Grades, assignments, and other information can be found here.  Check it often!  It is your responsibility.  Assignments and handouts can also be found on Mr. Gull’s website.
